
              

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

              
 

HEAD OF HOUSE 
REQUIRED FROM SEPTEMBER 2022 

TLR 2A £7,017 
 

We are looking for a well-qualified, enthusiastic, outstanding teacher who wishes to be 
a pastoral leader responsible for one of our five Houses. You will have responsibility for 
the pastoral care, guidance and support of students across years 7 to 11 and will lead 

a team of dedicated tutors in raising achievement, engagement, and establishing 
House identity. 

 
The Carlton Academy is a ‘good’ and over-subscribed 11-18 academy and part of 
the Redhill Academy Trust. The Academy is also a member of Redhill College of 
Leadership and Development and as such there are excellent CPD opportunities and a 
chance to work alongside colleagues from other high-performing schools in the region. The 
Trust also leads the regional Teaching School Hub, delivering local teacher training and the 
National Professional Qualifications for teachers. 

 
For a discussion about the role, please contact Mrs E Mullen, on the academy 

telephone number or to email e.mullen@theacademycarlton.org 
 

An information pack including an application form is available to download from the 
academy’s website or by contacting Miss E Hall, PA to the Head Teacher 

e.hall@theacademycarlton.org 
 

This role involves working in regulated activity with children and an Enhanced DBS 
clearance is required for this position 

 
Closing date for applications: Midday, Thursday 19th May 2022 

Interview date: 23rd May 2022 
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